
Chelan County Natural Resource Department 
316 Washington Street, Suite 401, Wenatchee, WA  98801 

Phone (509) 667-6324   Fax (509) 667-6527 

 
 
 

October 14, 2009 

 
Jason Lundgren 
RCO/Salmon Recovery Board 

Dear Jason, 

Please consider extending our contract for the Peshastin Irrigation District Pipeline, #07-1865R 
through December 31, 2010. 

Attached is a progress report.  The Chelan County Natural Resource Department has hired a 
consultant to complete a cultural resources survey and that process is still ongoing.  We have 
awarded a contract to Mountain West Construction to begin construction in the Fall of 2009.  In 
addition, CCNRD is still working through the process of coordinating with all the landowners. 

Please contact me if you have any questions regarding this project.  I’ll be available by cell on 
Wednesday 10/14 and in the office on Friday 10/16. 

 

Thanks, 

 

Michael Kane 
Natural Resource Specialist 


